
©Wiltshire OPC Project/2017/Maureen Withey 

 

 

 

Something Like a Treat 
 

Thanks to the kindness of Mr. Rhind-Tutt, the children on the school register were recipients of a great 
treat on Boxing Day.  Their entertainment consisted of a very sumptuous tea and a bioscopical exhibition 
of pictures unique in character and excellence, the intervals being filled up by melodies from a fine 
gramophone.   
 
The rector at the conclusion paid a warm tribute to the kindness of the donor of the entertainment, and 
proposed three cheers for him and his family, which were very heartily accorded.  At the conclusion of the 
entertainment each child was presented with four little gifts, and every member of the audience felt that a 
very memorable evening on Boxing Day had been spent. 
 
Salisbury Times, Friday, 29 December 1905 

 

OPC Note:  
A bioscope was a name for an early type of movie camera. 
 

 


